Project Update: May 2002
Our program is running strong and we have already provided classes to over 1,100 students in San Andres. We will begin to provide our second round of activities starting in mid-June. 

Our ecological park has also improved leaps and bounds and we now have a new water tower, bungalows, chicken coop, and environmental education centre. We invite all to come and visit our program anytime during the year and to learn more about our goals and our achievements.

